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Dear Blaise families,

Blaise High School is committed to being a community that has a zero tolerance policy towards
bullying, a community where children feel safe and a community where children are able to share
their worries or concerns with adults.

This week, our assemblies have addressed the 2022 theme for Anti Bullying Week: Reach Out.
Bullying affects millions of lives and can leave people feeling hopeless but it doesn’t have to be
that way. If we challenge it, we can change it, and it starts by reaching out.

The STAR form (Student Talk and Response Form), launched to students this week, is another
way (in addition to talking to the safeguarding team, Head of Year or ANY member of staff) for
children to be able to report any worries or concerns they may have in or outside of school.

You can view the STAR Form HERE.

Children will be able to access the STAR Form 24/7 on the Blaise High School website under:
Students → Student Talk and Response Form. This can be accessed in school on school
computers and at home on all internet devices.

If you have any further questions about the STAR Form then please see our Q&A page HERE.

Yours faithfully,

Mr T Killigrew
Deputy Headteacher
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